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Submitting a Selective Withdrawal Request 

Students 
 

The Selective Withdrawal Period applies to non-degree undergraduate and degree seeking undergraduate 
students only. Students without any registration holds can withdraw from a limited number of classes without 
any approval and at the student’s own discretion. Students who are athletes, international students, Mason 
Korea, or China 1-2-1 require additional review and approval from their respective offices.  
 
1. Policies 

 
 

2. Previous Selective Withdrawals 
If you have previous selective withdrawals, they’ll show under this heading. If you do not have any, this part will be 
blank. 

 
 

3. Current Course Information 
The form will only display eligible courses based on the Part of Term. Please refer to the Academic Calendar for start 
and end dates for Selective Withdrawal.  
Ineligible courses include: a course that already has a final grade, a Part of Term that does not allow selective 
withdrawals, GEOC courses, and graduate courses taken for graduate credit. 
*Certain College of Science and College of Engineering and Computing courses are required to be taken and 
withdrawn together. You will receive an alert explaining these rules.  
*If you select a course and it’s after its deadline, you will be required to provide a reason this is being submitted late 
and the form will be reviewed by your College/School Dean’s Office.  
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Click  to select which course(s) you want to withdraw from. Remember, you have a max of 3 selective 
withdrawals for your entire Undergraduate career at Mason.  

 

5. Acknowledge & Submit 
Read and check off each statement indicating your agreement. Click Submit at the bottom.  

 
 
6. Confirmation Email 

You will receive an email with the details of the request in your Mason email after you submit the form.  
You will receive a 2nd email once the request has been processed.  
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